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COMMUNICATIONS

June 15, 2015

BY CERTIFIED MAIL-RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Ms. Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re:  Charter Communications Entertainment I, LLC (“Charter Communications”) —
License by Notification of Existing Crossings on Existing Poles over Public Waters

Dear Ms. Howland:

In accordance with N.H. Rev. Stat. § 371:17-b, Charter Communications hereby requests a
permanent license by notification for its existing 21 water crossings in the State of New
Hampshire. To that end, Charter is providing an original and six copies of this cover letter and a
complete list of the specific geographic and pole locations of existing crossings on existing
utility poles, attached hereto as Exhibit A.

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions regarding this notification.

Very truly yours,

Thomas P. Cohan
Director of Government Affairs
Charter Communications

Enclosure

cc: Sue Weiske, Vice President and Asst. General Counsel, Charter Communications
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